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Dear Patric Turnock

Official Information Act request relating to Government support for narcolepsy

Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act),
received on 25 May 2019. You requested:

“‘What is the New Zealand Government doing to support people suffering with
Narcolepsy which can go undiagnosed for many years due to complexity of
diagnosis and the cost associated with it?”
| believe that the information you have requested is more closely connected to the
functions of the Minister of Health, Hon Dr David Clark. Accordingly, | have decided under
section 14(b)(ii) of the Act to transfer your request to the Minister.
The Minister has 20 working days from receipt of this transfer to make a decision on your
request.

Yours sincerely

L

Mike Munro
Chief of Staff
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